
 

CEPC/HQ/Cir/2021-22       Date: 17-09-2021 

 

To, 

All Members, CEPC 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

We would like to inform you that, Hon'ble Minister of Textiles would like to hold 

a meeting with all representatives of Banking sectors shortly. 

 

Members are requested to take the benefit of the opportunity and send 

us issues related to banking sector, if any by 11.30 a.m. of Monday the 20-09-

2021 so that the same can be taken up appropriately.  

 

 

Regards 

 

Jag Mohan 

Officiating Executive Director 

 


